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Ohio Constitutional Modernization Commission
MEMORANDUM

To:

Ohio Constitutional Modernization Commission Members
From:

Mark Wagoner, Chair of the Organization and Administration Committee
Date:

March 13, 2014
Re:

Amended Hiring Process Recommendation
The Ohio Constitutional Modernization Commission Organization and Administration Committee recommends that the Commission amend the hiring procedure for the three remaining staff positions.  Sections one and two of the document have already been completed.

The changes to section three are as follows:

1. Allow the Co-Chairs of the Commission and/or the Executive Director to post the three remaining staff positions is any order they choose.

2. The Executive Director, Senior Policy Advisor, the Co-Chairs of the Commission and/or their designee, and two public members of the Commission selected by the Co-Chairs, will review the resumes of those who have expressed interest in the positions and will select the most qualified candidates to interview.

3. The Executive Director, along with the Co-Chairs of the Commission or their designees, two public members selected by the Co-Chairs of the Commission, and the Senior Policy Advisor, will interview the candidates and make a recommendation(s) to the Organization and Administration Committee. 

4. The Organization and Administration Committee will recommend a candidate to the Commission.

5. The Commission will act on the recommendation
This amended hiring process was unanimously adopted by the Organization and Administration Committee. 
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